
From: S.C. Jennings  
Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 9:12 PM
To: Medworth <Medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Application by Medworth CHP Limited (“the Applicant”) for an Order granting Development 
Consent for the proposed Medworth Energy from Waste Combined Heat and Power Facility (“the 
Medworth EfW Facility”).

You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important

Good evening,
Ref. No. 20032770
I wish to voice my grave concerns over this proposal. Its siting would be injurious to 
the health and well-being of the population of Wisbech and it would sound a death 
knell on the town with a completely negative impact. Much has already been written 
about the hazards to health (physical and mental) due to the pollution (noise and 
environmental) caused by the constant road congestion 7 days a week etc.
Far better would be to consider this area for serious levelling up in an effort to 
relieve the pressure of traffic congestion in Cambridge. Investment in reviving the 
rail link between Wisbech and Cambridge would be a means of connecting these 
two Cambridgeshire points, offering those who work in Cambridge and who cannot 
afford Cambridge property and rental costs an alternative option within commuting 
distance. Reducing the pressure on Cambridge could then make the scheme for 
expansion more workable and realistic. And just further on 'levelling up', a rail link 
and investment in building, renovating existing properties so that they are fit for 
intergenerational housing etc would regenerate an area long neglected. Wisbech, as 
is well known, has the greatest concentration of listed Georgian buildings in the 
country alongside a most fantastic history.
This area has being a Tory stronghold with its history, architecture and cultural 
landmarks and to consign it to the environmental abyss would be a betrayal in every 
sense to its population. I sincerely ask that you reject this application and see it 
instead as an opportunity for renewal and regeneration of an area worthy of 
governmental investment.
Yours sincerely, Susanne Jennings MA (Cantab), FRSA

From: S.C. Jennings  
Sent: Thursday, February 1, 2024 9:41 PM
To: Medworth <Medworth@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Further to email re: Application by Medworth CHP Limited (“the Applicant”) for an Order 
granting Development Consent for the proposed Medworth Energy from Waste Combined Heat and 
Power Facility (“the Medworth EfW Facility”).
Importance: High
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You don't often get email from

Dear Sir/Madam,
Ref: 20032770
Further to my email voicing objections to this scheme, I would prefer that my 
previous comments not be publicly displayed in full but rather that my objections 
are printed as:
'I object to this scheme on grounds of health, noise & other forms of pollution, 
negative impact on property in an already deprived area and lack of lateral thinking 
owing to its proposed siting. Wisbech has been allowed to decline reprehensibly and 
this would put the death knell on an area of historical import. As a 'historical 
Georgian market town', this proposal is both cynical and baffling. S.C. Jennings'
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